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12 October 2017  
 
 

FDU AGREES TO SERVE AS SCHOOL OF RECORD FOR SUMMER 2018 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
As the Vice Provost of Academic and International Affairs at Fairleigh Dickinson University, 
this letter is to verify that Fairleigh Dickinson University is School of Record for the g- MEO 
2018 Summer International School Program to be held in its entirety on the Huaxi Campus of 
Sichuan University.  
 
As the School of Record for this program, Fairleigh Dickinson University will generate an 
official transcript for all students who enroll and complete courses in this program. Those 
students will receive an official transcript containing credits earned during the program from 
Fairleigh Dickinson University. The official transcript will contain an official Fairleigh 
Dickinson University stamp for verification of authenticity. In so doing, Fairleigh Dickinson 
University endures that all courses offered during the 2018 g-MEO summer program are US 
accredited courses with US university codes.  
 
With two international campuses, and more than one hundred international partnerships, 
Fairleigh Dickinson University is honored to be working with the g- MEO Summer International 
School Program for the second straight year. To learn more about Fairleigh Dickinson 
University, please visit our web site: http://www.fdu.edu  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Jason Scorza  
Vice Provost for Academic and International Affairs  
Fairleigh Dickinson University  
 


